
Hello Ahfachkee Parents and Students, 

  

We miss our families and students and can’t wait to see you 
again!  But until then our Virtual Learning classes are ready to go. 

  

Virtual School starts on Monday, April 6th.   Our school website will 
be our gateway to our lessons with links to programs and resources 
for the students to use.  Below are the steps to follow to access 
your Teachers’ Learning Page. 

1. Go to seminolewarriors.net 

2. Open the tab entitled ACADEMICS. You will see a drop-down 
menu of your child’s teacher(s). 

3. Find your child’s teachers name and click on it.  See below. 

 

     4. The Teachers’ Learning Page will open. On the Learning Page 
you will find: A Note from your child’s teacher, Weekly Lesson Plans, 
Zoom Class sessions, links to on-line programs and you the 
teacher’s email address. 

http://www.seminolewarriors.net/


       

 

  

    

If you do not have internet access Learning Packets will be delivered 
to you between Tuesday and Wednesday of next week by Federal 
Express.  Once you receive the packet there will be a letter from 
your child’s teacher explaining the weekly work.  The teacher will 
indicate what work needs to be returned to them.  Please take a 
picture of the completed assignment and send it to the teacher’s 
email for grading.  We realize that these packets may arrive at 
different times therefore, your child’s work will be due on Friday, 
April 17th.  

  

Sincerely, 

Dorothy Cain, Principal, 

Ahfachkee School 

  

      

  

  


